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Cycle to School Day 

 

As part of our ongoing work as a Cycle Friendly School, Cross Arthurlie is having a 

Cycle to School Day on Thursday 15
th

 June.  We are encouraging as many pupils as 

possible to cycle to school on these days.  Pupils in Primary 1 or 2 may choose to use 

a scooter.  Pupils in Primary 3-7 may also choose to use a scooter, but we are 

encouraging pupils to cycle where possible, as this helps with preparation for 

Bikeability training in P5-7.  All pupils cycling or scooting must wear a helmet.   

 

Our Junior Road Safety Officers, will be helping to organise activities in the 

playground.  The event will go ahead should the weather permit (we will notify you 

the day before if cancelled). 

   

Our previous Cycle to School events have been a huge success and we hope to build 

upon this with even more pupils taking part this time around. 

 

Thanks 

 

Miss G Rice 

Acting Depute Head Teacher 
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